
 

Mason Classical Academy 

3073 Horseshoe Drive South, Naples, FL 34104 

 

August 6, 2019 

 

VIA EMAIL ONLY 

 

 

 

Mr. Chris VanOrman 

Hillsdale College 

33 E College St. 

Hillsdale, MI 49242 

 

 

Dear Mr. VanOrman, 

 

This letter is written to memorialize termination of the contract between Mason Classical 

Academy and Hillsdale College, effective August 5, 2019.  Please remove all references to 

Mason Classical Academy from your website, literature, and any other Hillsdale College mode 

of advertising.  Please govern yourself accordingly. 

 

Regards, 

 
Kelly Lichter 

Founding Board Chair and President 

Mason Classical Academy 

 

 

 


